
From: vicki cotie <vickicotie@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 1, 2025 12:25 PM 
To: Jenna Sadjadi <Jenna.Sadjadi@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: Public Hearing item, Oct 8th 

 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

 

I'm done voting for "good ideals" the only thing I see the money going is for an expense for 
property owners to clean up after the "visitors" who are coming into our neighborhood and 
throwing their" needles and garbage around around."This is just one tax increase in the 
neighborhood.  A "New Name for a FEE which we were told the city was doing away 
with.  And calling garbage pickup Beautification is certainly puts a new twist on a name for 
another tax.  Especially since our property taxes have not gone down along the the huge 
drop in our assessed value.   
Until I can read something that is an actual "beautification" you have planned.  The city 
"clean up"   Then i might ve a lot more interested. You need to get to the core of the garbage 
problem instead of continually raising our taxes.  
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